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Date:	04/11/23
To:	ILETSB CAMERA GRANT
From:	Deputy Chief Ray Mikolasek
Reference:	Law Enforcement Camera Grant Act Reporting 

The Yorkville Police Department has five (5) in-car cameras that have been purchased through this grant over the past three years. During this reporting period, we deployed a total of 12 in-car camera systems, including the five (5) that were purchased via the grant. Our in-car camera footage is viewed by supervisors when a pursuit review is required along with a response to resistance investigation (use of force). Supervisors also periodically review squad video for incident debriefs and training purposes. Please see the attached list of traffic stops, ordinance violations and traffic related cases where our systems were used. Some of the dispositions are unknown as they may be pending, or the outcome has not yet been communicated to our agency. Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Ray Mikolasek
Deputy Chief 
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